Hall, Yvonne
W

From: Mark Lafollette <mark lafollette@shivelyky.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2017 10:11 AM

To: Hall, Yvonne

Subject: Docket No. 17DELPLAN1031

Hello Yvonne Hall of 1ARC

After review of the property at 1715 Gagel Avenue ( FMC Pleasure Ridge Park) by Chief Greg Cambron and myself. They
would need to install a second fire hydrant for the property. It would be a double pumper with two 4 inch outlets
capable of producing at least 750 gpm. This is due to the distance and difficulty to reach a second hydrant within the
required 1000 feet. Also, Shively Fire & Rescue would reserve the right to review all construction plans for this facility. If
you have any questions concerning this project please feel free to contact Chief Cambron at (502) 449-5020 or me.

Respectfully

Mark La Follette

Fire Marshal

Shively Fire & Rescue

1800 Park Road

Shively, Kentucky 40216

Office: (502) 449-5045

Email: mark.lafollette @shivelyky.gov
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